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 Rental Eviction Moratorium Has Been Extended for Durham Residents Impacted By COVID-19 
 
  
Durham, NC--- Durham residents who have applied for rental eviction assistance, have received an 
extension of the state-sponsored moratorium. Chief District Justice Court Judge Patricia Evans  has 
extended the postponement  of residential-only evictions for non-payment of rent until August 31, 
2021. 
  
The state-wide moratorium on residential evictions due to COVID-19 ended on July 1, 2021. The 
extension is specifically for Durham residents.  Applications to the Durham Emergency Rental Assistance 
Program (ERAP) are available online, DurhamERAP.dconc.gov. If there are any questions regarding the 
program, call (919) 560-8000, select option ‘7’. 
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